


















607 Tuition Income 

717 .1 District-Owned Mobile Technology Devices 

805.2 School Security Personnel 

823 Opioid Antagonist 

Policies for 2nd Read and Approval 

005 Organization 

113.1 Discipline of Students with Disabilities 

113.2 Behavior Support Secondary 

202 Eligibility of Nonresident Students 

236.1 Threat Assessment 

254 Educational Opportunity for Military Children 

Mr. Keener motioned and Mrs. Duncan seconded to approve the Policy Committee Report. All members present voted in 

favor. 

OLD BUSINESS 

Mr. King said that two years ago we entered into a relationship with the IU. He had a conversation with the job trainer. The 

relationship for viability has been phenomenal. When the students come in, they're positive and engaged. In the 

lunchroom they are greeting the students and it has had a positive impact on the students. Mr. King said that he wanted it 

noted because the relationship needs to continue and it's making his building very well. 

NEW BUSINESS 

President's Notes 

• Mr. Wimer went on a tour with Mr. Wiker and Mr. Smith. It started in CDL and then they went into the adult welding

program. It was a great thing to see a different aspect of what the CTC offers. There were people of all ages

involved in the programs. Mr. Wimer asked Mr. Smith to go over a couple of the connections and businesses that

we have partnered with. Some of the businesses are the Mennonite School and PennDot. Mr. Wimer said that he

would encourage everyone to come in and take a tour of the programs.

• Continuing to work with different businesses in the communities

Mr. Wimer has been continuing to build relationships with businesses within the community. He has a meeting coming up 

at the beginning of July. He is going to continue to push the CTC pride to let people know what we are about. 

OPEN JOC DISCUSSION - Mr. Wimer opened the floor for JOC member comments 

Mr. Welk reminded everyone about the Certificate and Awards Ceremony and if you can attend please try to. 

ADJOURN 

Mr. Wimer called for a motion to adjourn and to enter into an executive session to discuss personnel and property at 

8:44p.m. He also noted that when the executive session is over, they will not be voting or taking any further actions on 

anything else outside of that. 

Mr. Keener motioned and Mr. Riehl seconded the motion to adjourn the meeting to go into an executive session on 

personnel and property .. All members present voted in favor. 

The next JOC meeting will be held on June 26, 2025 at the Willow Street Campus. 

Mara Creswell McGrann, Assistant  

Secretary 5/22/2025 


